
                     

Apostleship of the Sea 

Shoeboxes for Seafarers 

Our Catholic Daughters of the Americas Court St. Charles Borromeo 
#2723, in conjunction with the Archdiocese of Baltimore, 

is collecting small items to fill shoeboxes for seafarers during Lent. 
 

Listed below are items that are needed – think TRAVEL SIZE 
Please place items in the donation box in the church vestibule by 3/31/23. 

 
• Playing cards, small puzzle books, pocket games 

 

• Notepads, pens, pencils 
 

• Chapstick, nail clippers, packs of tissues 
 

• Hard candy, gum 
 

• Non-perishable snacks, snack bars 
 

• Shaving cream, packs of disposable razors 
 

• Men’s socks, gloves, knit hats 
 

• Shampoo, deodorant, washcloth 
 

• Hand lotion, hand sanitizer 
 

• Comb, hairbrush 
 

• Band  aids, small first aid kit 
 

• Mouthwash, dental floss 
 

• Small paperback books, Reader's Digest, magazines, English dictionary 
 

• Small flashlight  
 

Apostleship of the Sea – Archdiocese of Baltimore 

A non-profit, all-volunteer Catholic ministry, Apostleship of the Sea offers a genuine welcome and safe 

haven to mariners, fishermen, and their families, reassuring these visitors to the Port of Baltimore that 

our local Church is here for them and that they have not been forgotten. 

Thank you for your support. 


